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Dear Parents 
 
LOCAL EDUCATIONAL VISIT 
 
At various times throughout the year educational visits within the locality are organised; for risk 
assessment purposes, we refer to these visits as being within the ‘Local Learning Area’.  
Our local learning area boundary can be seen on the map below. It includes some venues which we 
visit we frequently such at St Wilf’s church, Brayton Academy, Selby High School, Selby College, the 
town centre eg the library, Selby Abbey, Selby Leisure centre. Other venues may also be visited 
within this local learning area boundary. The venues may be added to during the year, if the need 
arises, but risk associated with additional venues will not exceed that which is expected for the 
existing venues and therefore we will assume consent on this basis. 

 
All such visits are carefully planned and staffed and take place during the normal school day.  We will 
not send out individual consent forms for these visits unless travel to the venue is by car. Please indicate 
your agreement for your child to participate in these essential activities by completing the attached 
permission slip. Visits further afield will also be organised from time to time; you will be notified 
separately with specific permission sought for educational visits of this type. 
 
PERSONAL ACCIDENT INSURANCE 
 
The Education Authority strongly recommends that school takes out personal accident insurance for all 
children. The premiums cover the child during all school activities including extra-curricular and 
educational visits. The governors have agreed to cover these costs from the budget rather than pass 
on to parents. 
 
 

about:blank


CORRESPONDENCE 
 
All letters are added to the school website and spare copies can be collected from the files, which are 
located by the school office. 
Please complete the slips below (we have added extra copies for families with more than one child in 
school) and return to school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 

 
 
CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________________ 
 
CHILD’S CLASS _____________________________________________ 
 
*I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in any organised local school visits during the 
time they are a registered pupil at Longman’s Hill CP School.  
 
My child suffers from the following medical conditions _______________________________ 
 
My child *may/will need the following medication ___________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________ (signed) 
*Please delete as appropriate 
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